
 

 

Notice – The hryvnia of Ukraine 

Following the introduction of a managed flexibility foreign exchange regime by the central bank of 

Ukraine, the Bank of Italy announces that it will publish foreign exchange rates of hryvnia to the US 

dollar and the Euro as reported in the website of the central bank of Ukraine for the following day. 

The change in the Exchange Rate Portal of the Bank of Italy comes into force on October 4th, 2023.  

 


